
 
From: ROBERT ALAWAY [mailto   
Sent: 12 May 2018 10:36 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

Dear Sirs.  

I wish to register my objection to the proposed development of Princes Parade, Hythe, Kent 

and the subsequent road closure. 

 

The development is totally inappropriate on a large section of precious seafront land which 

must be protected from development at all cost. 

 

I find it unbelievable that this planning proposal can even be considered on one of the few 

area of undeveloped land in a prime position affording unique views across the English 

Channel to France. 

 

Please protect this land from development. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Robert Alaway 

 




